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The Chamber of Deputies supports continuing the efforts to improve the policy areas of the EU 
framework on national Roma integration strategies targeting education, employment, health and 
housing, as well as collecting data at European level on best practices of fighting discrimination and 
antigypsyism, and expresses its political support to establish and implement programmes on European 
level in order to combat the attitude of mistrust of Roma in themselves.  
Also, it recommends approaching education, fighting discrimination and antigypsyism as a component 
part of the inclusive European social model, which will ensure a common future and will allow the 
materialisation of desires and aspirations of all the citizens of the Union. 
At national level, the Chamber of Deputies considers that the national Roma integration strategy must 
continue to look for formulas of implementation with real results and reiterates that involving all 
decision makers is necessary, including civil society organisations, other than those of the Roma 
community, in the activity of promoting the fight against discrimination. 

 
 


